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Our Ref NH/24/07886 
Your ref:   
 
tcbgardencommunity@colchester.gov.uk 

Mark Norman 
Operations - East 
Woodlands 
Manton Lane 
Bedford MK41 7LW 
 
Direct Line: 0300 470 4938  
 
 
18 October 24 
 

 
Dear Sir/madam, 
 
Tendring Colchester Borders Garden Community -Notification of Consultation on 
Modifications to the Development Plan Document (DPD) 
 
Thank you for notifying us of the consultation on the modifications suggested by the 
inspector to the DPD.  
 
We welcome the tightening of the wording regarding the delivery of the raid transit service 
into Colchester town centre and the strengthening of policy regarding public transport in 
general. This will be essential in keeping the vehicular trips from the development to a 
minimum. 
 
  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mark Norman 
Spatial Planning  Manager 
Operations (East) 
Email: mark.norman@highwaysengland.co.uk 
 
 
CC the planning inspectorate 


